
 

The Santa Clara County Registrar of Voters Cordially Invites You: 

CANDIDATE SEMINAR:  
“The Fundamentals for 

Seeking Elective Office” 

Saturday, July 14, 2018 

9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. (approx.) 

Office of the Registrar of Voters 

1555 Berger Drive, Building 2 

This seminar, “The Fundamentals for Seeking Elective Office,” 
was developed in an effort to offer potential candidates 
helpful advice in seeking elective office in Santa Clara 
County. The Seminar will cover forms, due dates, and the rules 
that all candidates must follow, and provide a chance to ask 
questions and learn from the exchange of others.  

Please let us know if you are coming, and RSVP with the 
following information: 

Name, Type of Office You’re Seeking: (school board, special 
district, city, etc.), and Number of Attendees in Your Party. 

You may RSVP by sending an email directly to 
ralph.murrietajr@rov.sccgov.org  

We look forward to meeting you at the seminar! 
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